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IMPORTANT DATES 

TERM DATES 
 

 
Term 2: Apr 24—Jun 23 
 
Mother’s/Special person’s 
day—May 11 
 
School photos—24th May 
 
 
Term 3: Jul 10—Sep 15 
Term 4: Oct 2—Dec 20 
 

 

 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Community Pantry 

We are very excited to announce that our Community Pantry is now up and 

running.  At BWPS we are fortunate to have a Chaplain (Eddie) supporting our 

school.  Through many of Eddie’s resources he has access to food that is donated 

to our school.  Families can select food from our food pantry when times get 

tough and bills stack up.  We know times can be tough so please don’t be 

embarrassed to utilise this new free service.  

Our pantry is located in our Breakfast Club room and will be open 3.00pm-

3.30pm Monday and Fridays.  Should you need to access it outside these time 

please call the office to make alternative arrangements.  

3 Way Conferences 

Thank you to all our families who attended our Three Way Conferences.  
Outside of these formal catch ups with teachers there might be times you 
need to see your child’s teacher.  If you need to speak to a teacher please 
arrange a time outside of student learning time .  Teachers need to be in their 
classrooms from 8.55am to supervise students.  

Digging works at the front of the school 

You will have noticed the work that has commenced out the front of the school.  

As part of the building project a new fire line needs to be installed.  The builders 

—whilst making a mess at the moment—are working hard to complete this work 

with minimal disruption to the school.  Our beautiful grassy area will be 

reinstated to its former glory. 

Collective Responsibility 

At BWPS all staff take pride in working as a team and as a team staff have 

collective responsibility for all students who attend our school.  What does this 

mean?  It simply means that all staff are responsible for all students all the time.  

At recess or lunchtimes  the duty teacher is responsible for ensuring all students 

are safe all the times.  If an issue arises, the teacher who witnessed and handled 

the issue is responsible for resolving the issue.  If needed a staff member who 

isn’t your child’s classroom teacher may talk with you about your child. As a 

small school collective responsibility is essential to ensure a consistent approach 

for all students at all times.  

 

EDITION 12 

“Growing through learning” 



 
Mother’s and Special Person’s Day Stall 
 

A big thank you to Shari, our School Council President, and her team of 
helpers  who are organising a Mother’s and Special Person’s Day Stall for 
our students.  
The stall we be held on Thursday 11th May between 2.30 and 3.30pm.  
Each classroom teacher will bring their studentsto the stall to purchase 
gifts.   There will be a range of prices and nothing will be priced over $5.  
Students can bring no more than $10 to spend at the stall. 

 
Walk Safely to School Day 
We will be participating in Walk Safely to School day on Friday 19th May.  Staff will meet students at the 
Boronia Woolworths at 8.10am and walk together to school from there.  Parents are welcome to join us on our 
walk.  
Participating students will receive a temporary tattoo and a special breakfast at school.  

 
School Photos 
In a couple of weeks we will be having our school photo day.  We ask that all families ensure that students 
attend in full school uniform for this occasion.  
Photos can be ordered online, or via the payment envelop that was sent home.  The payment envelop needs to 
be returned on or before the photo day.  Please make sure you have enclosed the correct money as no change 
will be given.  

 
Have a wonderful, and hopefully warm weekend everyone! 
 

Penelope Harris 

 

Our Grade 1 students 

representing numbers in 

different ways. 



! 



 

Mastering and Teaching Emotional Regulation  

 

Learning to regulate our emotions is a key in finding happiness and whatever we may define as success in the 
world we live.  

 

Emotional regulation is not something that we are born with, but rather a skill that we need to develop in our 
own lives and pass on to our children. This is a skill that we pass down to our children not through playing a 
game, but rather how they see us regulate our emotions in times of distress.  

 

If we show our children anger and frustration in times that they misbehave how can we think that they should 
behave calm and regulate their emotions in times of distress? 

 

Many parents in my generation where yelled at and reprimanded more severely from their parents. So this skill 
hasn't come naturally for myself and many others from my generation and beyond. Therefore I believe devel-
oping this skill in your life will help your children learn to develop this skill in their own life. 

 

Thanks,  

Eddie 

 

 



 

PREP 
Hudson—You have been kind to 

others and very respectful! 

  

GRADE 

1 

Maddy—For listening and trying 

very hard to finish her work to a 

great standard.  

  

GRADE 

2/3 

Adisyn—You are a 

conscientious student who 

always completes work to your 

best ability! 

  

GRADE 

4/5/6 

Amelia—For showing the 

school value of being a learner.  

This was shown in Amelia 

solving volume maths 

problems.  



Students earned 8 leaves this 

week which is 800 

acknowledgements of positive 

behaviour (in a short week). 

Congratulations everyone! 







 






